
 

 

 

 Ref: MW/Hd 
 2 September 2014 
 

 Dear Parent / Carer 
 
 Post 16 Induction Evening for parents/carers and Year 12 students: Thursday 11 September 6:30pm 
 
Parents/carers and students are warmly invited to attend the Post 16 Induction Evening on Thursday 11 September 
from 6.30pm until 7.15pm at Groby Community College. 

 
This Induction Evening will be in the form of a meeting with the Post 16 tutor, in their tutor room, and will provide 
an opportunity to gain an understanding of the demands of coping with A Level study. At the start of the meeting, 
there will be a presentation about ‘A’ level studies, expectations and what else is on offer at Groby.  You will also 
be able to find out what it is like being a student here from some of our current year 13s.  After the presentation 
there will be a more informal opportunity to talk to the tutor, to ask any questions or raise concerns. 

 
 

We encourage all parent/carers to attend this evening as you will be given a great deal of information which 
will help you support your child during their time at Groby Community College.  Please complete the slip 
below and ask your child to return it to Reception by 10 September at the latest. 

 
 Yours sincerely 

 

                                       
 
 Carol Hubbard      Michelle Wood 
 Deputy Principal – Post 16     Head of Post 16 
  

 
 To Grace Barson, Post 16 Admin Assistant 
 Re Post 16 Parent and Student Information Evening Thursday 11 September 2014 
 
 Student:   ……………………………………………………………...  Tutor Group: …………………………………………….. 
 
 Please tick relevant box:  I/we will be attending                     I/we will not be attending   
 
 
 
 


